
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 01/11/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

Book Fair 
The Book Fair is returning to school from Thursday 8th 
November until Tuesday 13th November and will be 
held in Class 5. Please enter the school through the 

Class 5 door (to the right of reception). Payments can 
be made by cash or card and all money spent will help 
the school purchase new reading books. Thank you! 

 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

 

Thursday 8th November – Tues 13th November – Book Fair  

Please see ‘Notices’ below. 

Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks and Wacky Tights Day 

Wear odd socks or wacky tights to support Anti-Bullying week. 

Tuesday 19th November – Parents’ Evening 1 – 3:30pm – 6pm  

Wednesday 20th November – Parents’ Evening 2 – 3:30pm – 7pm  

Tuesday 3rd December – Christmas Pantomime ‘Snow White’ 

 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Certificate Winners 
 

Last Week 
Christian Value – Micah 
Curriculum Award – Esme 
Star Writer – Eva Mae 

 

This Week 

Christian Value – Jayden 
Curriculum Award – Georgia 
Star Writer – Micah 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

Welcome back to the final term of 2024 – a term that 
promises to be extremely busy in the run-up to Christmas! 

We will be making many cross-curricular links over the next 
few weeks, starting with understanding the causes of WW1 
in History and how the news of it beginning affected the 
characters in our English novel, War Horse. In Science we 
have revisited our knowledge of circuits which we hope to 
put into good use later this term when we design an alarm 
to catch a very famous character! 

Last term, we enjoyed learning about the rich heritage of 
PNE Football Club. Today, the children practised their 
oracy skills when the informed the whole school of the 
amazing life and achievements of Arthur Wharton, the first 
black professional footballer. It was hard to believe that, 
despite his achievements, Arthur was buried in an 
unmarked grave. 

Our next oracy opportunity will be the Remembrance 
Service on the 11th November where Year 6 parents are 
welcome to attend. 

 

Mr Pratley 

 

Have you visited the school 

website? 

You will find a wealth of information 

there, including our latest  

curriculum overview and more 

detail surrounding the curriculum 

for your child. 

 

 

 

mailto:s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

